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Airnorth announces additional services between Kununurra and Perth

Airnorth will be adding additional capacity between Perth and Kununurra during the coming dry season with 
a new Sunday service operating between Kununurra and Perth from mid May until the end of August.

Airnorth’s traditional Saturday service recommences on 5th March, providing a direct link between Darwin, 
Kununurra and Perth, and this will be supplemented by the extra Sunday services that start on 15th May and 
continue until 28th August.

In addition to providing extra capacity directly into the Kimberley during the peak travel period for the 
growing leisure market, the extra service will also provide more flexibility and choice for business travellers
to and from the region.   

Reservations can be made on-line at www.airnorth.com.au; with Airnorth Reservations on 1800 627 474, 
Qantas Reservations on 131313 or via your local travel agent.

SCHEDULE: [all in local times]

From 5th March to 26 th March 
Saturdays
Depart Darwin 0745 Arrive Kununurra 0715
Depart Kununurra 0745 Arrive Perth 1115
Depart Perth 1200 Arrive Kununurra 1505

From 27th March 
Saturdays
Depart Darwin 0845 Arrive Kununurra 0815
Depart Kununurra 0845 Arrive Perth 1215
Depart Perth 1300 Arrive Kununurra 1605

From 15th May to 28th August
Sundays
Depart Kununurra 0845 Arrive Perth 1215
Depart Perth 1300 Arrive Kununurra 1605
Depart Kununurra 1635 Arrive Darwin 1905

In addition, Airnorth will continue to operate 32 flights a week linking Kununurra with Broome and Darwin.

For further information on fares and schedules, please visit www.airnorth.com.au or for general information 
contact the Sales and Marketing department on phone (08) 8920 4061 or email marketing@airnorth.com.au.


